Baton Rouge RC Club Newsletter – January 2007
PRESIDENT – Farley Phillips – VICE PRESIDENT – Mike Goetzman – SECRETARY – Richard Mason
TREASURER – David Magee
EDITOR – Pat Beard – Tel. (225) 654-8162   E-mail: (pcbeard@cox.net)

                                                                                    NOTICE:

The next meeting of the BR RC Club will be Tuesday, Feb. 6th at the Greenwell Springs Road Library at 7:00 PM
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I plan to post events being sponsored by other local clubs.  These events may or may not appear in Model Aviation Magazine.  Those of you that regularly attend the monthly meeting have heard me talk about the glider contests at the Cajun R/C Club in New Iberia.  They have 4 events planned for 2007.  They keep a running tally and the top scorer is rewarded at the last event.  This is a fun event (I attended one last year) and would like to see our club sponsor a contest.  If you are interested in learning more about the event and planes used, please contact me at 225-654-8162 or by e-mail at pcbeard@cox.net.  You can also find additional information at cajunrcclub.com. A picture of the plane I used is posted below.
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2007 Events for some area clubs

BRRCC

Ladies Night


Feb 16


Starts at 7:00 pm



Mike Anderson Restaurant (Holiday Inn, Gonzales)

Cajun R/C Club
FLY-IN INVITATIONAL

March 10
WARPS

Spring Fly-In


March 31st
BRRCC

Cub Day


April 7
Cajun R/C Club
Glider Contest


April 21

Starts at 10:00 am
BRRCC

Family Day


May 5

Cajun R/C Club
Glider Contest


June 16

Starts at 10:00 am


Cajun R/C Club
Glider Contest


August 18

Starts at 10:00 am
BRRCC

Fun Scale


October 7

Cajun R/C Club
Glider Contest


October 20`

Starts at 10:00 am

If you have a project going on you would like to share with other members, take some pictures and send to me and I will post in the news letter.  Or, if you like, I would be more than happy to visit and take the pictures for you.

Until next month.,

Pat Beard



Digital wing incidence meter brought by Phillip Bell for all attending to see.





The January meeting was well attended.  Many were there to pay their 2007 dues; however, some were there to exchange ideas (not necessarily about model airplanes).








This is a reminder to all to renew your


               membership for 2007





Phillip Bell is paying his 2007 dues.  BC is assisting David with the books for the club.  You will receive the new combination to the gate when you pay your dues.











